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Hello All.  I’m sorry to have to start 

this newsletter out on a sad note. New 

member Peter Hornbeck (renowned 

master canoe/boat builder) passed 

away on 12/26/2020. Our condolences 

go out to his wife Ann. 

 

Our Annual Club Banquet (April) will 

again fall victim to the current CO-VID 

virus crisis. Our club BOD’s do not 

want a repeat of last Spring where we 

tried to schedule, then had to cancel 

after members had sent in meal $$ and 

made hotel reservations. So we will 

just play it safe at this point. If anyone 

wishes to view this past years financial 

statement (which would have been 

made available at the banquet), please 

let me know and I will email you a 

copy. Also due to the cancellation of 

the club banquet(where we would 

normally vote on club officers) we will 

continue under the same slate of 

officers. 

 

Dues/Fees: 2021 Annual membership 

will stay at $800 for another year. If 

installments are used, the first payment 

of $500 is due on May 1
st
, with the 

remainder due by Aug. 1
st
. Cabin tax, 

which has remained at $150 for the 

past 7 years will increase this year to 

$200 and are due by Aug. 15, 2021. 
Camper/tent site fee$100, Propane 

tanks $100, missed work weekends 

$50, and guest fees remain at $10 a day 

or $5 for winter months. Each member 

is responsible for paying monies due 

within 30 days after charges are first 

incurred. We wish to thank our 

members for paying all $$ owed by 

years end and for members who 

donated extra $$ along with countless 

hours rendered on the clubs behalf.  All 

early payments are certainly 

appreciated. 

 

Dates/Events: At this time because of 

Co-VID being so rampant, we most 

likely will not have an official Spring 

work weekend (SWW). What we will 

most likely do is have an impromptu, 

unofficial (no gathering) work bee on the 

weekend of 5/15, similar to what we did 

this past year.  

 

We have tentative dates for the 

remainder of our normal club functions: 

Picnic 8/14, Fall WW 9/11&12, and 

opening day dinner 10/23. 

 

WINTER weather report: The club has 

about 6-8 inches of good base snow on 

the main club road, with a bit more 

outback. We will be accepting plowing 

donations for Glenn Martin from now 

until the snow is gone (Glenn plows in 

thru the front gate thru to the Lodge 

house). You can send donations to me, 

leave in my camp mailbox, or send to 

Glenn directly if you wish.  Any and all 

donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 

CLUB NOTES:  

* 5 bucks harvested, Bruce Balliet was 

heaviest at 188 lbs.(8pt.),Ken Balliet 168 

lb.(8pt.),Neil Balliet 108 lb.(4pt.),Bob 

Brouillette 164 lb.(8pt.) and Deb Lancor 

120 lb.(4pt.), Congrats to all!! Thank you 

to Arthur Mercandante for his donation 

to the Club buck pool. 

* Even though we settled on the Boy 

Scout lease for big game season, it 

appears to have been a hit with most 

everyone who ventured over. Also we 

have been in contact with their 

representatives’ and it appears they wish 

to continue our relationship while 

expanding on the opportunities their 

property has to offer. We will keep you 

posted. 

* We know that there is not much ATV 

use in the winter months, but just a 

friendly reminder for all members to 

wear your helmet and to please watch 

your speed. 

* We ended 2020 with 122 members 

(including 19 new), the most we have 

had in quite some time.  

*Special thanks for the time and efforts 

of Glenn Martin, Mike Cameron and 

Will & Bill Rounds on all road 

maintenance (and to anyone else I 

missed).  
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